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· [bookmark: _GoBack]COVID-19 Approximately 50 members of the university community continue to meet periodically (recently 1-2 times a week) to provide updates, as well as to share information or questions that can assist in the on-going work of learning while supporting the health and safety of all member of the campus community. Updates when they occur continue to appear at https://www.clayton.edu/coronavirus/ 
· Budget Process the campus should receive this week a time and date for our usual fall budget meeting (delayed this year by considerable changes in the state budget process, and thus changes in reporting times by individual institutions).  Materials will be posted on the president’s webpage, as well as on the page for the VP of Planning budget prior to the campus TEAMS meeting. While state revenues grew last month year to year, the effects on annual budget allocations for next year remain ambiguous—as information is available, we will continue to share.
· Divisional goals these should be posted on the president’s web site by the end of this week—and taken together will indicate actions and perspectives that will be given priority during the course of this academic year.  Once posted, we encourage members of this body to review these as an indication of planned actions during this academic year.
· Making Things Better Award likely more than any year, there is a need for us to find ways to recognize appreciation in departments and programs across the campus of colleagues who make things better for the campus community and us.  We will be sending to campus announcement of processes to be followed this fall to nominate candidates for these awards for faculty, staff, and campus organizations.
· Thanks In these conditions especially, your commitment to learning for our students, as well as for faculty staff and community, is appreciated.
· Questions 


